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Our Reference:  

 
20 April 2015 
 
Dear  
 
Request for Information 
 
Thank you for your email dated 8 April 2015 requesting information on the Riverside Group 
finding from the Homes and Communities Agency. For ease of reference your request is 
below: 

 
How much did the Riverside Group receive when it was successful in the application under round 2 
of the Empty Home Grant for the Shipperies and Old Fire Station in Durning Road Liverpool L7?  
 
Also how much did Riverside receive for refurbishing Arnside Road Houses under the same grant 
scheme? 

 
Although the Shipperies and Old Fire Station originally received funding, this funding was 
subsequently handed back to the HCA. Therefore it currently is not funded by us.  
 
We can also confirm that the Arnside Road Houses scheme was not funded by the HCA. 
 
The Riverside Group may have received some funding from Liverpool City Council under 
the Clusters Empty Homes funding for these schemes. You may wish to re-submit your 
request to LCC via their contact details below: 
 

Email: informationrequests@liverpool.gov.uk. 

Post: Information Manager 
          Liverpool City Council 
          Municipal Buildings 
          Dale Street 
          Liverpool 
          L2 2DH 
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If you have any questions regarding this response or any further queries you can contact us 
at the following addresses and quote your unique reference number found at the top of this 
letter: 
 
Email: mail@homesandcommunities.co.uk 
Mail: Information Access Officer 
Homes and Communities Agency  
Fry Building 
2 Marsham Street 
London 
SW1P 4DF 
 
If you are unhappy with the way Homes and Communities Agency has handled your request 
you may ask for an internal review.  You should contact 
 
Head of Legal Services 
Homes and Communities Agency  
Fry Building 
2 Marsham Street 
London 
SW1P 4DF 
 
If you are not content with the outcome of the internal review, you have the right to apply 
directly to the Information Commissioner for a decision.  The Information Commissioner can 
be contacted at 
 
Information Commissioner’s Office 
Wycliffe House 
Water Lane 
Wilmslow 
Cheshire 
SK9 5AF 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
Naomi McMaster 
Information Access Officer 
Homes and Communities Agency  
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